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Letter to Wendell H. Gilley from Thomas C. Schuller

Hr. Wendell Gilley
Southwest Darbor
Haine

Dear Mr. Gilley:

mine 15 years ago.

This satched pair of birds has been a source of
€onatant joy to them from the day of their receipt. q)?"'

1 have posted First Clacs ia a separate mailing, the W

tores of a heron which you had carved for some vary elosa friends of

Ukiforturacely in the eoursa of noving to a4 néw hoze recentl
- Fa
one of the birds "lost its head”, I say this liverally, becauss it
#inply could mot be found in the carton after all of tha fasily possessions

wvere urpacked, .:i"l i
I would be deaply grateful to you if you could carve a - bead and ;\c\.}r
affix it to the bird which you sheuld rezaive shortly sending me the bill

for this skilled eraftomanship. 1 a= fearful chat you are under comsiderable
pressure to maintaln pace with the mamy orders you have received. I would
hopa, howewer, that you might be able to squeese in time betwesn soma of your
®ajor orders to repair this decdpitated heron who is sorely missed by the

Johm R. Hebeters.

As ever, I send my best wishes to you and your family trusting 4

you are having a good winter in Southwest lirabor.

TS /eb

ee: Mr. Joho R. Webster
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Yours wincerely, q m

Cas

Thos. €. Bchuller
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Letter to Wendell H. Gilley from Thomas C. Schuller
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Carvings

This letter asks Gilley to repair one of a pair of herons that was damag
Schuller - Thomas C.

1970-02-01
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ed in a move.
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